[bookmark: _GoBack]REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
TO OPERATE AND CONSTRUCT THE THREE RIVERS REGIONAL LANDFILL
Sealed proposals for landfill operation and construction are hereby requested by the Three Rivers Solid Waste Management Authority (“Authority”). Proposals will be received until 2:00 P.M. on the 22nd day of March, 2018, and should be addressed as follows:
Carl Cadden, Chairman
Three Rivers Solid Waste Management Authority
% Three Rivers Planning & Development District
75 South Main Street
Pontotoc, MS 38863
Attention: Ronald E. Bell – RFP Administrator
Phone: 662-489-2415    Fax: 662-489-6815    Email: rbell@trpdd.com
A Pre-Proposal Conference and site visit to the Three Rivers Regional Landfill (the “Landfill”) will be conducted by the Authority on Thursday, March 8, 2018 at 10:00 AM beginning at the Three Rivers Planning and Development District’s office located at the address presented above and ending at the Landfill, located at 1904 Pontotoc Parkway West in Pontotoc, MS.   Attendance is recommended.  
Each entity submitting a proposal pursuant to this Request for Proposals (“RFP”) shall be referred to herein as an "Offeror". Offerors should submit seven (7) copies of their proposal in sealed envelopes marked "Proposal to Operate and Construct the Three Rivers Regional Landfill."
Interested parties may obtain an electronic copy of the RFP by emailing landfillrfp@trpdd.com or by contacting the RFP Administrator as listed above.
All proposals submitted in response to this RFP are “competitive sealed proposals” in accordance with Miss. Code Ann. Section 25-61-5 (2017).

